
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 9:06 AM 
To: Briel, Ron <Ron.Briel@nebraska.gov> 
Subject: Re: Nebraska's 407 Credentialing Review committee, scope of practice of Hearing Instrument 
Specialists. 
 
Rod Briel  
Daneil Rosenthal 
 
Our pediatric hearing impaired population deserves the best care.  Please ensure that the scope of 
practice of Hearing Istrument Specialists clearly states that their scope of practice does not include the 
pediatric population.  Only licensed Audiologists are specifically trained to ensure the best care for this 
population. 
Thank you, 
 
Kathryn Newcomb  MA, CCC-A    Audiologist 
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